
Cuban president receives medical
brigades that battled COVID-19

Havana, July 13 (RHC)-- Cuban President Miguel Diaz-Canel and Prime Minister Manuel Marrero on
Monday welcomed the medical brigades of the Henry Reeve contingent to their homeland as they fought
against COVID-19 in Antigua and Barbuda, Andorra and Nicaragua.

The information was made known through the official Twitter account of the Minister of Foreign Trade and
Foreign Investment, Rodrigo Malmierca, who described the meeting as exciting.

"President @DiazCanelB and PM @MarreroCruz welcomed HENRY REEVE medical brigades that
returned from #Andorra #Nicaragua and #AntiguaBarbuda. Exciting exchange where we knew
experiences of our heroes. People from #Cuba receive them with healthy pride. #We areCuba
pic.twitter.com/rWFw17oS2T"

- Rodrigo Malmierca Díaz (@R_Malmierca) July 13, 2020

Summing up the meeting, Diaz-Canel emphasized that with their work, the specialists on the island are
crushing the attempts of the U.S. empire to discredit the Cuban Revolution and the supportive
cooperation it provides.

The head of state added that the aid Cuba provides to other countries is not human trafficking, as the U.S.
administration is trying to demonstrate, but a gift of love.



https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/228354-cuban-president-receives-medical-brigades-that-
battled-covid-19
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